
From: BureauofCounterTerrorism <BureauofCounterTerrorism@chicagopolice.org>  
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2022 1:01 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Admin142 <Admin142@chicagopolice.org>; Bureauofcounterterrorism 
<Bureauofcounterterrorism@chicagopolice.org> 
Subject: Required Ethic Board Notification - Return 
 

Good afternoon, 
Confirming that two members within CPD went on official travel to a destination 
specified by the Department and have returned safely.   
 
 

 

Sue Brown 
 
Office of the Chief 
Bureau of Counterterrorism 
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